
Announcement

 

Our Office will be closed from Wednesday 29th August 2018 and 
will reopen on Monday 3rd September 2018 for the first day of 
school, please come in before Tuesday to purchase uniforms if 

needed and settle any outstanding accounts with the school before 
the start of the new school year. 


Lets all have a successful academic year.


